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To:  All Filipino Blessed Families and Members 
Re:  Special Prayer Condition for Mrs. Julia Kim 
Date: January 18, 2013 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters:  
 
Warm greetings from Philippine HQ! 

The Philippine Nation was very blessed to have accomplished this January 2013 six major 
providential events before Foundation Day. I would like to thank all brothers and sisters who have 
worked hard and contributed and laid the right foundation for the success of all these endeavors.  

One of our great leaders who have invested so much for the providence in the Philippines and in 
Asia is Mrs. Julia Kim. She has been suffering from leukemia and is now in a very critical 
condition. Tomorrow (US time), she will undergo an important operation to overcome this 
sickness. Thus, we would like to enjoin all brothers and sisters to offer a Special Prayer Condition 
for the success of this operation.  

Please begin to offer your sincere prayers tonight for this purpose in all your homes and churches. 
 
Thank you very much and let us continue to unite together as citizens of Cheon Il Guk with 
one heart and one vision and culture of the heavenly nation. Eog Mansei! 

 
         

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

REV. JULIUS B. MALICDEM 
National Leader 

 
 
 
 


